
 

 

 
 
18th March 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
On Friday 21st March the school will hold a non-uniform day for all students and staff, allowing them to 
wear non-uniform for a donation of £1.  Friends of Thomas Becket Catholic School will be raising funds 
to go towards school related projects. 
 
Non-Uniform Day Expectations: While non-uniform days allow students the freedom to wear their own 
clothes, we maintain certain standards to ensure safety and decency: 

• Open-toed footwear is prohibited. 
• Clothing considered too revealing, such as vest tops or tops that expose the midriff, is not 

allowed. 
• Shorts must be of a reasonable length and should not have cut-out holes that expose excessive 

skin.  
 

Please adhere to our uniform policy that states what is acceptable for non-uniform days. 
 
The school reserves the right to determine what is deemed acceptable, acknowledging that fashion 
trends are continuously evolving. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

   
Mr P McCahill  
Headteacher  

 

https://www.thomasbecket.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=808&type=pdf

